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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  The New Hampshire Board of Nursing 

FROM: Lynne Theuner, LPN, MEd, Program Specialist IV 

DATE: October 24, 2024 

RE:  Textbook Change at Cottage Hospital LNA Program 

LNA Coordinator Darlene Schaefer, BSN, RN is requesting approval for a 

textbook change for the LNA Program at the Cottage Hospital. 

The program has been using Hartman’s Nursing Assisting – A Foundation in 

Caregiving, 5th Edition.  They will use the 6th Edition going forward. 

 


